
District 11 Report  AWSC Aug 22 

 

1.  Feedback from assembly 7/22: members 

attending provided overwhelmingly positive 

comments on their experience at assembly. 

2.  We voted to reimburse attendees for the cost 

of registration for this event.  Those who wish 

to be compensated have until Aug 1 to submit 

the dedicated form to our treasurer. 

3.  Members have volunteered to research the 

next red/green light questions with apparent 

enthusiasm. 

4. Our district has voted to offer literature on 

consignment to the 2022 convention.  

Depending on the inventory, we may make a 

similar offer for 2023. 

5.  I would like to survey DR’s regarding a 

willingness to sell raffle tickets for an all-

expense paid weekend at the 2023 convention. 

In short, would you all be willing to take back 

raffle tickets to your GR’s for sale at the 



individual group level?  This activity proved to 

have a positive outcome in 2012 when we 

hosted convention here in Melbourne.  This 

idea is in the preliminary stages and will be 

discussed at our next convention meeting.  This 

activity is also separate from the usual raffle 

fundraising and is conducted between the end 

of 2022 convention and a cutoff date TBD.   

6.  Ann, alternate DR, has graciously agreed to 

represent our district again at assembly in Oct. 

Thank you, Ann. 

7.  Jack has been working diligently to insure 

Alanon is well represented in our district.  His 

seemingly tireless efforts have afforded us 

several opportunities to carry the message of 

help and hope for families and friends in our 

community.  Thank you, Jack. 

8.  Just a reminder to those of you who may have 

reimbursable expenses for the 2022 

convention:  Please have your receipts prepared 

by the close of convention.  I understand some 

expenses may be incalculable at that time and if 



this applies to your committee, please let me 

know.  I will do my part as treasurer for this 

event to insure you are reimbursed in a timely 

manner. 

9. Thank you for the opportunity to be of service 

to our fellowship.  Barbara A. 

 

 


